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Saturday:Closed
Sunday:Closed

MEMBER
SPOTLIGHT

This Bi-weekly Newsletter is available to members and non-members
of the Vauxhall & District Chamber of Commerce and features

information of importance to, and about local business and
upcoming events!
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FISHER'S
VAUXHALL
PHARMACY

HOURS

Phone: 403-654-2515
Fax: 403-654-2177
P.O. Box 220, 415-2nd Avenue
Vauxhall AB T0K 2K0
https://www.pharmachoice.com/
locations/fishers-vauxhall-
pharmacy/

Pharmacy Licensee: Rodney Lee,
#4968; Pharmacy Licensee
Email:fisherspharmacy@pharmac
hoice.ca

Healthcare Advice, Support & Services
If it involves your health, your pharmacist is
there to help. PharmaChoice pharmacists
offer a number of services that can help you
maintain a good quality of health or treat
existing illnesses. While many believe that a
pharmacist’s responsibility ends with filling a
prescription, they are available to do so much
more. 

https://www.pharmachoice.com/locations/fishers-vauxhall-pharmacy/
mailto:fisherspharmacy@pharmachoice.ca
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EMPLOYMENT
OPPORTUNITIES!

https://www.prairiegoldproduce.ca/


Community Plant Event
The Vauxhall High School, as part of Horizon School Division, and the
Vauxhall Ag Society are having their 2nd Community Plant Event.
Proceeds will go back into the Greenhouse Project.
Where: Vauxhall High School Student parking lot (back parking lot beside
the greenhouse)
When: Friday, May 14, 2021
Time: 11:00 am until the plants are gone
What: An assortment of tomatoes, peppers, zucchini, squash, etc.
Cost: 2 for $1 for smaller plants or $1 for larger ones
**Please bring your own container/box/clothes basket/etc to transport
your plants safely to their destination.**
Social distancing and masks are required. We will be following Alberta
Health Services (AHS) protocol. Please respect the social distancing
markers/pylons that will be in place.
We look forward to seeing you on Friday!
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GREENHOUSE PROJECT

VAUXHALL HIGH SCHOOL
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The Small and Medium Enterprise
Relaunch Grant (SMERG) offers financial
assistance up to $10,000 to Alberta
organizations (businesses, cooperatives
and non-profits) that were ordered to
close or curtail operations, and have
experienced a revenue reduction of at
least 30%, as a result of the COVID-19
pandemic.
You can use these funds to help offset a
portion of your costs associated with new
public health measures or relaunch
efforts.
Visit www.alberta.ca/sme-relaunch-
grant.aspx to find out eligibility and to
apply.
Applications are open until May 31, 2021
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VDCC $500.00 SCHOLARSHIP AWARD
Deadline – June 15 Annually

Follow the link below to find the
application form

https://2331843e-4846-4d46-8c56-
f484af02d510.filesusr.com/ugd/dca775_8
1011b02177646debf6e2a12bc1156ae.pdf

http://www.alberta.ca/sme-relaunch-grant.aspx?fbclid=IwAR14F9y9rxQq5-Gyy46WJP-https://www.alberta.ca/sme-relaunch-grant.aspx?fbclid=IwAR14F9y9rxQq5-Gyy46WJP-kdkefyHHZ8VnE7m88wkRPKdDA3SmFxvb_zYI
https://2331843e-4846-4d46-8c56-f484af02d510.filesusr.com/ugd/dca775_81011b02177646debf6e2a12bc1156ae.pdf
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The TDHF is fundraising for equipment for Linden View. We are running
a campaign from April 14-May 14.

And with the support of one generous donor, we will be able to match
donations up to $16,000.

 
For more information go to the TDHF website: www.tdhf.ca 

 Or you can call the TDHF office at 403-223-7232.
 

With the current funding model and the additional costs that Linden
View has incurred due to the pandemic, additional PPE required, etc…

Good Samaritan dos not have funding available to support the
purchase of the ReJoyce and ReTouch equipment at this time. The

pandemic has added a number of challenges for the residents and has
impacted the delivery of group activities and programing greatly.

These devices will enhance physical therapy and recreation
programming at Linden View and offer additional activities that the

residents can do independently. 
The hope is the ReJoyce workstation and the ReJoyce Touch will have a
positive impact on the physical and mental wellbeing of the residents.

A grant of $2,500 has been secured towards the purchase. 
 

http://www.tdhf.ca/
http://www.tdhf.ca/


Our mailing address is: Vauxhall & District Chamber of
Commerce
Box 357
Vauxhall, AB
T0K 2K0
Email: info@vauxhallchamber.ca

Follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Vauxhall-
District-Chamber-of-Commerce 198208407564216/
If you no longer wish to receive these emails please contact us.

Not a Member?
Becoming a VDCC member 

is easy and affordable.
A yearly membership for not-for-profit

organizations is $45 
(restricted to clubs, schools and such). 

Business fees are $125.
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BECOME A
MEMBER TODAY!

VDCC
INFORMATION!

http://vauxhallchamber.ca/

